
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week……… 
Our focus book this week has been 

‘Pirate Pete and his smelly feet’. The 

children have enjoyed using the ship 

to tell their own pirate stories. The 

children have used our special gel 

pens to draw treasure on black 

paper. In the role play area we have 

dressed as pirates and mermaids; 

and had our own pirate adventures.  

What we will be exploring and 

learning next week.  
Our big idea next week will be Journeys. 

Our focus book will be ‘The magic train ride’ 

Cheeky challenge 
To investigate floating and sinking at bath 

time.  

 

Parent information 

 
Please can we ask for donations of 

newspapers and any spare 

unwanted slippers for when shoes 

get wet. .  

 

Wednesday 11th December - 

Nursery will be closing at 5pm. Any 

children booked in for after school 

stay and play on this day must be 

collected by 5pm.  

Thursday 12th December - Nursery 

Christmas lunch. This option is for 

those children who will be attending 

session that day. The menu will be 

displayed in nursery, if you would 

like your child to have a Christmas 

lunch this will need to be booked 

and paid for via Parentpay. The staff 

will sit and eat a Christmas meal 

with them.  

 

Upcoming dates 
 

 Tuesday 3rd December 9am – 10:15am – 

Come and play for children attending that 

session.   

 ‘Come and Play’ is where you are invited 

to spend some time in the setting, joining 

your child in their exploring and learning. 

We have themed some stay and play 

sessions in the past with particular 

focuses such as number, writing and 

games. We will select different days and 

times throughout the year so that the 

majority of families have the opportunity 

to attend.   

 

Tuesday 26th November 9am – 10am – 

parent workshop focusing on writing. 

 

Thursday 19th December 11am-12:30 pm. 

We will be having a Christmas party lunch 

in nursery with a few party games. All 

children are welcome to attend the party 

even if it is not their usual day to attend. 

The party food list will be up in nursery as 

of next week for you to choose which 

food you would like to donate.   

 

22nd  November 2019 


